
 

 

 

BUDGET HEARING 

 

ANNUAL BUDGET MEETING 

OF THE SOUTH SALEM FIRE DISTRICT 

OCTOBER 20, 2015 
 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to Section 181 of the Town 

Law of the State of New York, as amended, the public hearing to discuss the 

contents of the 2016 Budget of the South Salem Fire District will take place 

on Tuesday, October 20, 2015 at 7:30 PM at the South Salem Fire House 

located on Route 35, South Salem, New York.  A copy of this Notice of 

Hearing will be posted on the signboard and the Town’s website maintained 

by the Town of Lewisboro. 

 

A copy of the proposed budget will be on file with the Lewisboro 

Town Clerk or at the South Salem Fire District on or before October 1, 

2015, and shall be available for inspection at the office of the 

Secretary/Treasurer of the South Salem Fire District, during such hours of 

which he serves. 

 

Neal Blum 

Fire District Secretary 

South Salem Board of Fire Commissioners 

September 21, 2015 


